

AMERICAN BATTLE MONUMENTS COMMISSION

Rhone American Cemetery

07 April 2014

Mr. Peirson,

Please accept the enclosed check on behalf of my mother, Carol (Hubany) Malone. Her father is buried at Henri-Chapelle American Cemetery, and she wishes to honor him on the AWON wreath once again. I verified the banner from last year, and it is perfect:

SGT Victor J. Hubany

Henri-Chapelle American Cemetery Plot H, Row 8, Grave 19

We really do appreciate all that your organization does for our fallen soldiers and their families. As you can tell by this letterhead, I am the Superintendent at Rhone American Cemetery in southern France. Last Memorial Day, I had the honor of laying the AWON wreath during our ceremony. I hope to have the chance to become the Superintendent at Henri-Chapelle Cemetery at some point in my career with the ABMC.

Again, thank you for all that you do.

Best regards,

Bruce C. Malone, Jr.

Superintendent

Rhone American Cemetery

maloneb@abmc.gov